We are looking to improve opportunities for walking, wheeling, and cycling across Tees Valley. We also want to improve the look
and feel of the area. The photographs below from other parts of the country show the types of changes that could be made.




As part of our ideas to make streets better for walking, wheeling and cycling in Tees Valley, we also want to make streets
greener. The photographs below from other parts of the country show the types of changes that could be made.




We are looking to introduce a variety of different bus priority measures, to help make bus journeys quicker and more reliable.
The photographs below show some examples where they have been implemented in other parts of the country.




